
NIRMALA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION COLLEGE OF COMMERCE & SCIENCE 

NOTICE 

06/04/2023 

This is to inform all members of this institution about college's new initiative 

of collecting waste for recycling. This waste includes plastic, e-waste and bio 
waste. 

As you may know, plastic pollution is a growing problem around the world, 
and we believe that everyone can do their part to help reduce it. Hence, we 
are encouraging all of our staff members to collect any plastic items that they 
come across throughout their day, such as milk pouches, water bottles, snack 
packaging, and other plastic items and to submit them at the college 
collection counter. Teachers are also requested to bring e-waste and organic 
waste. 

We will be placing the collection bins at college ground floor and NSS room. 
So, please feel free to deposit any plastic items, e-waste and bio-waste there. 

Separate bins will be kept for each item. 

(/C Principal) 

Thank you for your cooperation in this important effort to protect our 
environment. 
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